
 

 

 

 

 

 

       April 24, 2007 

 

 

 

Honorable Gary Becker 

and the Common Council 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

 

I am recommending that Hillcrest Circle from Wright Avenue to the dead end and Oakdale 

Avenue from Wright Avenue to Athens Avenue be paved with portland cement concrete pavement 

with the costs being charged to the abutting property owners per city policy. 

 

 

       Sincerely, 

       Richard M. Jones 

       Commissioner of Public Works/City Engineer 
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